
London Plan: letter from the Secretary
of State for Housing, Communities and
Local Government

The Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and Local Government has
written to the Mayor of London today (10 December 2020). The letter sets out
an agreed approach to 11 policy Directions issued to the Mayor in March 2020
and issues two new Directions for the Mayor to amend his London Plan before
it can be published in its final form. The letter invites the Mayor to re-
submit his draft London Plan for final approval, as soon as is practical.
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